City of Audubon Park - Variance Hearing

June 15, 2015

The City Council of Audubon Park held a special meeting provided under KRS 61.823 on Monday June 15, 2015 at 3340 Robin Road with the following present: Mayor Dorn Crawford and Councilors Darrell Shelton, Laura Stevens, Nancy Zinner, Tony Williams and Lindsey Breen. Also present were City Attorney Steve Emery and City Clerk Janette Mercer.

Call to Order

Mayor Crawford called the meeting to order at 6:30 PM. The Mayor introduced Patrick Thompson. Mr. Thompson is requesting a variance for a 6-foot fence. He presented all the needed supporting materials for requesting a variance, and explained to the Council that the reason for the variance was for privacy based on the location of his property, at the corner of Eagle Pass and Audubon Parkway. Councilors asked details, and Mr. Thompson answered all questions, agreeing to stake out the path of the proposed fence on his property for clarification. The Mayor asked for a motion to adjourn the hearing, noting that final action would have to be deferred to the July regular meeting to permit inspection of the path by Councilors. Darrell Shelton made a motion to adjourn. Laura Stevens seconded the motion and the motion passed unanimously.

Attested

Annroy